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Amy Hassett

From: Terrence McCracken
Sent: Thursday, April 4, 2024 11:38 AM
To: Amy Hassett
Cc: Joyce Tomaka; Jessica R. Brown
Subject: FW: Clayton Johnson - Production Engineer: Resignation

For Communications 

From: Clayton J. Johnson <cjohnson@ecwa.org>  
Sent: Thursday, April 4, 2024 11:21 AM 
To: Terrence McCracken <tmccracken@ecwa.org> 
Cc: Mike W. Wymer <mwymer@ecwa.org>; Leonard F. Kowalski <lkowalski@ecwa.org> 
Subject: Clayton Johnson - Production Engineer: Resignation 

Terry, 

In follow-up to our conversation, I will be resigning from my Production Engineer position at the Erie County Water 
Authority (ECWA) and my last day at ECWA will be April 26th, 2024.   

I have enjoyed my time working for ECWA over the past five years and all the people I have worked with.  There are 
a lot of great folks here at ECWA and I am thankful to have been able to get to know them better.  The commitment 
of some of the ECWA staƯ that I have worked with, is second to none, and I am grateful to have been a part of this 
team.  I have had a fulfilling experience working at ECWA but have chosen to pursue another opportunity 
elsewhere. 

I appreciate the opportunity that ECWA provided me during my time here.  Please let me know what assistance I 
can provide as I transition out of my role during the next few weeks.  I wish ECWA continued success and I hope to 
stay in touch in the future. 

Sincerely, 
Clayton Johnson 
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